ATTORNEY AT LAW Fort Collins, Colorado 80522 April 5, 1993 002594 APF 1993 Mr. Brian Lamb C-SPAN 400 North Capitol Street, NW Suite 650 Washington, D.C. 20001 Dear Brian: I watch C-SPAN regularly and have always been impressed with your long-standing commitment to broadcast the U.S. House of Representatives live, without exception. However, since you folks have been televising it, I note that the quality of debate and deliberation on the floor has decreased steadily. My observation is that lately all it is a grandstanding opportunity to reach the folks back home. I find that the celebrated committee hearings are much more interesting and instructive than are the often tedious floor proceedings. Therefore, I write to suggest that you re-visit the issue of carrying the House live. Perhaps you might delay the broadcast of the House floor until the wee hours of the morning so that the more compelling committee hearings might take precedence. Thank you for your consideration.